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Next Meeting Date 

Tuesday February, 9 2010 
7:00 pm 

Bass Pro Shops 
Great Lakes Crossing Auburn Hills, MI 

 

OCBA Officers 
 

President 

Louie King 
 

Vice President 

John Stacey 
 

Treasurer 

Jeff Rudd 
 

Secretary 

Dave Decker 
 

Tournament Director 

Mark Ribick 
 

Other Positions 
 

Newsletter Editor 

Mark Birkholz 
 

Photographers 

Bill Costello/Carl Belia 

 
Web Page Editor/Maint.  

 
Mark Ribick 

Greg Tranchida 
Dave Decker 
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Treasurer’s Report 
 

Jeff R reports $911.97 in the club 
treasury.  Club members need to renew 
soon, and we should have open spots for 

new members this year.   
-The club would like to welcome Pat 
Grounds back to the club after going 

inactive for a year. 
-Dave D. paid for the website name and 
hosting for the next 3 years at a cost of 

$124.40 to the club 
Club News 

-Please inform an officer if you will not 
be able to make upcoming meetings 

 

New Business 
-The patch and trophy issue was discussed 
and the club will continue the program as 

in years past 
-Dave D. will be drafting a by-law that will 
allow the club membership to vote on the 
sportsmanship award in the years to 

come. 

Sponsorship 
-Brian recommended that club members 
try to find sponsorship opportunities for 

the club 
-Greg T will post a sponsorship letter on 
the club website for members to use 

when recruiting new sponsors 
 
 

Committee Reports: 
 

Charity Event Committee 
The TBF kid’s event will be held 6/12/10 
this year on Pontiac Lake.  Brian will need 

help recruiting kids at Bass Pro this 
spring, and will need help with running the 
tournament.  He will need boaters and 

people to work on shore.  The tournament 
will be held on Pontiac Lake this year. 

Tournament Committee 
TBD 

Tournament Info 
-The night tournament has been 

scheduled for August 21st and 22nd on 
Pontiac Lake. 

-The Half-Moon tournament has been 
moved to June 13th 

-Craig B. tested the club scale and found 
it to work properly.  The hanging scale will 
continue to be brought to tournaments as 

a backup. 
Old Business 

-Please register as a member of the OCBA 
forum.  Mark R. is responsible for 

confirming member registration, so please 
choose a user-name that he will recognize 

www.oaklandcountybassanglers.
com 
 

Federation Business 
-No new business  

  
Classifieds 

1990 Stratos  model 275 DC,  150 hp 
Johnson , duel console GC asking  $4500 

call Kevin  for more info. 
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